
Election Commission
City of Aurora, Colorado

August 17th, 2022
6:00 p.m.

Virtual Meeting

Call to Order: Scott Irvin called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.

Roll Call: Deputy City Clerk Cecilia Zapata called roll

Members Present: Scott Irvin, Molly Barrett, Bill McCartin, Lori Gimelshteyn

Staff Present: Cecilia Zapata, Deputy City Clerk; Daniel Krzyzanowski, Planning Supervisor; 
Dave Lathers, Assistant City Attorney

Approval of Agenda: Scott Irvin motions to approve the agenda, Lori Gimelshteyn 
seconds. Motion passed. 

Approval of Minutes: Bill McCartin motions to approve the 08-10-2022 minutes, Molly 
Barrett seconds. Motion passed.

2023 Ward Redistricting Update: The Commission begins to discuss and review the 
scenario 5 maps and data that Daniel provided. Lori goes through the 2023 ward 
redistricting scenarios presentation with the ward and precinct population estimates. The 
Commission then compares scenario 1 versus scenario 5 to analyze the changes and 
possible impacts, particularly on population. The Commission acknowledges that the 
greatest changes on population will be in Ward 2 and Ward 6. The Commission questions 
what the next steps in the redistricting process will be. Cecilia explains how it will be 
presented, and the dates of the meetings, study sessions and council meetings. The 
Commission confirms that the next two Election Commission meetings will be September 
21st and October 19th. 

Miscellaneous Items: No miscellaneous items. 

Adjournment: Motion by Scott Irvin to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Bill McCartin. The 
meeting is adjourned at 6:26 p.m.

_________________________________
                                       Scott Irvin, Chair


